


Notice to Parents 
 
During the 4th Tibetan month or Saga Dawa, based on an order from the TAR Education Affairs 
Committee, the Municipal Peoples Government, and Municipal Education Bureau, parents are 
advised 
 
1 In order to advance their ideological education, children may not be taken to monasteries or 
religious events 
 
2 As guardians of children, parents themselves may not go to monasteries or religious events 
 
3 The higher authorities will be covertly watching, and those who break regulations will be dealt 
with 
 
4 If daily checks by schools on absent pupils reveal that they have secretly been taken to 
monasteries or religious activities, the Education Bureau will be informed 
 
5 Parents are requested to cooperate with schools on managing the safety of their children 
 
Chamdo Municipal Kindergarten no.2 
May 14, 2018 


